CLEVELAND LOCAL MEDICAL COMMITTEE

Dr J T Canning MB, ChB, MRCGP Second Floor
Secretary 320 Linthorpe Road
Tel: 01642 304052 Middlesbrough
Fax: 01642 320023 TS13QY

Email: christine.knifton@tees-shs.nhs.uk

The Board Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 14 October
2008 was cancelled because there were no significant
Agenda items.

The next Board Meeting is scheduled for 7.30 p.m. on
Tuesday, 2 December 2008 in the Committee Room, Poole
House, Stokesley Road.

Cleveland LMC isthe representative body for all NHS GPs on Teesside



